
Annual Fundraising Drive - 2023 

 

 

Fu Jen University Foundation 
 

FATHER FRANTZ HUBER  
ENDOWMENT FUND 

 
Alumni of the Department of Biology (renamed Department of Life Science in 2001), Fu Jen 
Catholic University are proud to announce the establishment of the Father Franz Huber 
Endowment Fund in memory of Father Huber’s creation of the department and lifelong devotion 
to Fu Jen’s advancement in education and research. This fund will allow perpetual disbursement 
of endowment fund to provide scholarships to students and support the department in their 
endeavor to achieve academic excellence. 
 
Fu Jen University Foundation is a U.S. nonprofit 501 (c) (3) organization (Tax ID #94-
3398863) established in 2001 for the support of Fu Jen Catholic University. Contributions 
are tax-deductible. In addition, many employers offer a matching gift program; please check 
with your Human Resources Department for such program. 
 

DONOR INFORMATION:  
 

 
 

 
    

 
 

 
 

 
 
Please accept my   one-time  monthly  annual gift in the amount of: 
 

 $500   $1,000  $5,000  $10,000  $20,000  Other ________ 
 
By Check:  
 

Please make check payable to Fu Jen University Foundation, 
indicate “For Fr. Huber Endowment Fund” on the check, and 
return this form with your check to the address below: 
 

Fu Jen University Foundation 
20651 Golden Springs Dr., Suite 162 
Walnut, CA 91789 
 

For further questions or inquiries, please contact: 
Mrs. Susan Chao, Chief Operating Officer 
chaosusanfjuf@gmail.com       (M) 510-396-9914 

Or Scan to Donate Online 

 

 

Date of donation: 

Name in Chinese and English: 

Year graduated and major: 

Address: 

Phone number and e-mail address: 


